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PRIME MINISTER

FOR MEDIA MONDAY, 27 SEPTEMBER 1982

The Prime Minister has today received the following telegram
from the State President of the Tasmanian Division of the
Liberal Party, Mr Ian Chalk:

"At the meeting held on Saturday, 25 September
the State Executive of the Liberal Party (Tasmanian
Division) fully supported the Federal Government
in their action over the current taxation issues
and encourages them to continue in a positive manner
in their efforts to recoup evaded taxes."

Ian Chalk
State President

The Prime Minister has replied:

"Very grateful for your telegram and support of
Tasmanian Division."

Malcolm Fraser
Prime Minister
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